Kilgetty Gas Pipe Investment

As we face the challenge of Covid19 Coronavirus we know that now, more than ever, you’re relying
on us to keep you safe and warm at home.

We look after the pipes that keep the gas flowing to homes in your area. At this challenging time,
we’re focused on responding to gas emergencies, and keeping the gas flowing safely.

We need to do some essential maintenance work to the gas network in Kilgetty. Our work will start
on 18 May on Ryelands Lane, and barring any engineering difficulties, we expect to be finished by 12
June.

To keep the local community, road users and our colleagues safe while we are working the following
traffic management will be in place:

. Phase One: Rylands Lane will be closed from its junction with Woodfield Avenue to its junction
with Kerr’'s Way from 18 May — 25 May. Ryelands Lane will be closed from its junction with
the A478 to the section of road between the caravan park and Highlands on Rylands Lane.

. Phase Two: From 25 May — 12 June access for Kerr’s Way, Ryelands Place, Ryelands Way and
Newlands will be via the Ryelands Lane junction with the A478.

Diversion routes will be clearly signposted.

| know this is a concerning time for all of us. So, | just wanted to reassure you that:

. This work will not affect the gas supply to your home in any way

o Our team will not need to enter your home

. All our teams will be observing social distancing guidelines set out by Government.

. Access to your home for deliveries, local authority and emergency service vehicles will be

maintained at all times.

| hope this letter gives you the information you need on our work, but if you have any further
qguestions, please do not hesitate to contact my colleague Reece Emmitt on 07890629500 or email
reece.emmitt@wwutilities.co.uk.

Yours faithfully

lan Rees
Project Manager



